
Construction Notice

Demolition of former NAIT LRT Station

Former NAIT LRT Station

Beginning on/around April 8, PCL, the City’s contractor, will begin demolishing the former

NAIT LRT station. The demolition is anticipated to take two months and will occur overnight

(8:00 p.m. to 5:00 a.m.) in phases to reduce the impact on LRT riders. Overnight work will occur

periodically (during weekdays and two weekends) and will require the use of heavy equipment

to jack hammer the concrete at the station. PCL has obtained an overnight noise permit

(BYLAW NO. 14600) allowing them to work during overnight hours.

Prior to demolition, crews salvaged materials and parts, where possible, for other ETS projects.

Wayfinding and signage is in place to help riders and pedestrians navigate around the

construction site. The sidewalk on the east side of 109 Street will be closed throughout the

project (see diagram below).



Demolition of the former NAIT station is the first step of the NAIT Station Repurposing (NSR)

project, which includes the installation of landscaping and architectural elements to the area.

This work is anticipated to occur until October, followed by the installation of public art in 2025.

What you need to know:

● Beginning on/around April 8, PCL will begin demolishing the former NAIT LRT station.

● The demolition is anticipated to take two months and will occur overnight (8:00 p.m. to

5:00 a.m.) in phases to reduce the impact on LRT riders.

● Overnight work will occur periodically (during weekdays and two weekends) and require

the use of heavy equipment to jack hammer the concrete.

● PCL has obtained an overnight noise permit (BYLAW NO. 14600) allowing them to work

during overnight hours.

● Throughout the demolition, the sidewalk on the east side of 109 Street will be closed.

● Nearby residents, businesses and institutions can expect to hear construction noise.

● Every effort will be made to reduce impacts to the public.

For more information
Visit: edmonton.ca/metroline

https://www.edmonton.ca/projects_plans/transit/metro-line


Email: lrtprojects@edmonton.ca
Call: LRT Projects Information Centre at 780-496-4874 (voicemail)




